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Mike and Dawn Fisher
MFD Classic Motors
P.O. Box 7016

Traverse City, Michigan

Dear Mike and Dawn,

On behalf of The American Road Thunderbird Club in metropolitan Detroit, T would like to thank you
for hosting our group at your facility in Traverse City on Wednesday, September 13, 2017, Iam
enclosing a copy of our October newsletter which contains pictures and articles describing our club
activities. There are pictures from your facility on several pages. See pages 6 and 9 plus comments in
the articles.

We thoroughly enjoyed the time you spent with us. Your transition from a stainless steel component
manufacturer to classic cars, restorations and a great collection is amazing. Your love for road racing
and the unique cars that you drive for those events is also quite impressive. It was really interesting
when Dawn was pointing at the maps on the wall and identifying all the race tracks that she had raced.

You certainly have a great collection of cars and you both seem to be really enjoying your new business.
We certainly appreciate the opportunity to have seen your collection and the time you spent with us, We
thoroughly enjoyed our visit to Traverse City and MFD Classic Motors.

Gene Nelson
The American Road Thunderbird Club
Treasurer and Newsletter Editor




